
 

 

November 16, 2020 

 

 

NOTICE FOR PG DIPLOMA ADMISSIONS 

Given that the results of some undergraduate courses of the University of Delhi are still 

awaited, the First Admission List for Admission to the PG Courses will not be declared 

tomorrow i.e. November 17, 2020.  

A revised schedule of admissions will be shared shortly. The applicants can continue to 

update their results on the portal till then. 


